
 
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC WORKS SUBCOMMITTEE 

MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE: July 13, 2022 

TO: City Council 

FROM: 

CC: 

Jessica Forte, Public Works Director / City Engineer 

File 

SUBJECT: Amended LRSP Executive Summary 

 

 
Good Afternoon Honorable Council Members, 

The adoption of the Local Road Safety Plan (LRSP) is recommended within item 11 of tonight’s City Council 

Agenda.  It was evident that a clarification to the Executive Summary of the LRSP would better describe the 

intent and purpose of the Case Studies found in Appendix A.  As such, staff has made revision to pages ES-2 and 

ES-3.  You find enclosed with this memo the two copies of the Executive Summary 1) with tracked changes to 

the pages noted above and; 2) a clean copy that will be considered the final language of the LRSP’s Executive 

Summary.    

As always, I welcome any questions or comment you may have. I am available in advance of this evening’s 

meetings should anyone have concerns regarding this change or the LRSP in general.  Thank you.  
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